Over the past two years the Miller PTA and Administration have teamed up to pursue a
$200,000 Safe Routes to School Grant, which will further improve traffic flow and establish
safe walking and biking paths for Miller students. We are entering a critical stage in the
grant process and WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT. A Community Forum will be held in the

Miller Cafeteria on Tuesday, February 26, 2019 from 2- 3:30 p.m.

Community attendance, feedback and active participation at this meeting is critical to
successfully securing the Safe Routes to School Grant. Thank you in advance for taking the
time to be part of the positive change we seek for our children and community.
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